17, BATTERY PLACE,

NEW YORK.

March 10,1939,

Dear Mr, Hutchinson:

"EL CARIEE"
GaleRpte 3291 |

Referring to my letter of the 17th ultimo
regarding the above mentioned cese,I enclose copies of
correspondence which has taken place between the Kingston
Surveyor end this office,regarding the thiclmesses of
the starting air receivers,

Yours faithfully,

ks S Hecte

RePs Hutchinson, Esq.,
LONDON o
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